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 IMPORTANT DATES

30 Early Release Day — Dismissal at 12:15 pm

07 Walk-to-School Day — The Chilly Charge
12 Early Release Day — Dismissal at 12:15 pm

	

PTC Hillside Hornet Buzz

PTC Highlights:

Thank You 
  
Thanks to everyone who attended the PTC meeting on Wednesday morning.  Mr. K shared some very exciting progress on 
the construction of the Sunita Williams Elementary School with the group.  It is really taking shape!  If you weren’t able to 
make the meeting, check out some pictures here.  Our next meeting will be held on March 5 at 7:15 p.m. 
  
Upcoming Events 
  
PARENT SOCIAL - JOIN US at the Village Club THIS SATURDAY from 7:30 p.m.-11:00 p.m. to bid a FROSTY 
FAREWELL TO HILLSIDE!!! Purchase tickets online and receive $5 towards the purchase of a raffle ticket (credit must 
be redeemed for raffle sales at the door). Online ticket sales close by TODAY at 5:00 p.m. so visit https://hillside-
ptc.ticketleap.com to purchase yours and get your $5 towards the cost of one raffle ticket (tickets are $10/each, 6 for $50, and 
14 for $100). We are thrilled to have sold many tickets already – but DON’T WORRY because you can also buy tickets at 
the door. We hope to see you Saturday night!!! Please note this is a parent-only event.  
  

• Parent Winter Social — January 26th. Tickets 
available at the door! 

• Last chance to purchase Red Sox! 

• Needham Schools Day out — Purchase 
Providence Bruins tickets BY February 10! 

• Yearbook Photos desperately needed! Download 
yours today! 

• Candy Bar Bingo - February 1. Volunteers 
needed! 

• PTC Spelling Bee team needed - Sunday, March 
10

michael_kascak@needham.k12.ma.us
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lori_donovan@needham.k12.ma.us
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Last Chance for for HILLSIDE NIGHT AT THE RED SOX! Join fellow Hillside families at Fenway Park for the Red 
Sox/Rockies game on May 14th at 7:10pm - this is always a fun evening and sells out! We have a limited number of 
bleacher seats available for $20 which will be sold on a first come-first serve basis. Tickets must be purchased by January 
28th. See the attached order form for more details. 

Announcing CANDY BAR BINGO! On Friday 1, February 2019 6.30 to 8pm in the Hillside gym.  Come and play Bingo, 
and win prizes, with your Hillside friends. $3 entry at the door per person. All those who participate will receive a candy bar! 
If you are able to volunteer during the event please follow the Sign Up Genius link. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a094da5a62aa2fb6-candy 

NEEDHAM SCHOOLS DAY OUT at the Providence Bruins on March 10 at 3:05 p.m.  Please join other Needham 
elementary school families and enjoy a fun family and friends day out at the Providence Bruins v the Thunderbirds. Tickets 
are $22 per person and include a hat, popcorn and a fountain drink for all the kids in the group.  Please send the order form 
and check (payable to ‘Providence Bruins’) into school with your child in an envelope labeled Providence Bruins Game by 
February 10th. 

CALLING ALL SPELLERS:  Rally a Team for the NEF Bee!  We are looking for at least three participants to form a team 
and represent Hillside PTC at the 2019 Needham Education Foundation (NEF) Spelling Bee on Sunday, March 10.  As the 
NEF's largest fundraiser, the Bee draws spellers of all ages from Needham schools, businesses, and the community. The 
income generated supports the innovative, educational, and enriching programs the NEF provides for our students.  If you are 
interested in joining the PTC team please contact Meg (megrosenbaum11@gmail.com) or Vanessa 
(vanessajones694@icloud.com). 

PTC Fundraisers 

Box Tops: Our next contest will be held from Feb 11-15th. PLEASE be sure to save them for contest submission!  

Amazon Smile: When you shop Amazon, be sure to shop via the Amazon Smile link and designate the Hillside Parent 
Teacher Council Trust as your charity of choice. Amazon will donate a portion of their proceeds back to the PTC every time 
you purchase eligible items. It takes very little effort, but the pay-off for the PTC is great! 

Bulletins 

CALLING ALL PHOTOGRAPHERS: The Yearbook Committee is in desperate need of MORE pictures for the yearbook. 
The Yearbook Committee needs them for all future and past events including First Day of School, Hillside Back-to-School 
Picnic, Family Fun Night, and classroom holiday celebrations. Please follow the instructions below and start submitting your 
photographs TODAY!!! Any questions, please contact Sam Shapiro @ samshap333@hotmail.com. 

   • Go to: https://images.memoryebooks.com/login 
   • If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 410593679 
   • Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. 
   • Enter information about the photo and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information. 
   • Click "Save Details". 
  
You can also submit by downloading the Replayit App on your smartphone and upload your photos directly.  It's that easy! 
Submit your photos today! 

Seeking Volunteers 

The PTC depends very heavily on parent volunteerism and cannot operate without volunteers. We are fortunate to have many 
very dedicated parents who step up each year to run committees, but we are always looking for more help! Below are some 
great volunteer opportunities we hope you will consider: 

More 1st Grade Cafeteria Volunteers Needed: Parent volunteers help the students get through the lunch line more quickly 
so that they have ample time to eat and help the 1st graders learn to clean up before the next lunch shift comes in. You can 
sign-up for as many or as few days as you can offer. To sign up, either contact Ilana Kaufman at kaufman.ilana@gmail.com 
or go to the Sign up Genius link.   
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Support Needham Brownie Troop 67337 and get some yummy Girl Scout cookies!! The Troop will be selling Girl Scout 
cookies at Roche Brothers (377 Chestnut Street, Needham) on Sunday, January 27 from 10:00 a.m to 2:00 p.m. 
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Announcing: Candy Bar Bingo! 
Sponsored by the Hillside PTC 

!
!

Come play Bingo with your Hillside school friends on 
Friday night, February 1, 2019 

6:30PM to 8:00PM 
!

The cost is $3 per person 
Pay at the door 

!

All those who participate will receive a candy bar! 
Prizes galore! 

!
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If you have any questions, please contact: 
Julie Lanza at julielanelanza@gmail.com 

!
!

We hope to see you there! 



 

SAVE THE DATE - FEATURING GREAT SEATS TOGETHER AS A GROUP!

Needham School's Night - Hillside Elementary School!

SUNDAY
MAR 10

3:05 VS. SPR

$22
To purchase tickets please fill out this form and return with a check payable to
the 'Providence Bruins' to the main office by February 15th. For any questions,
please contact Vanessa Jones at vanessajones694@icloud.com.

SUN. MAR 10



JOIN YOUR CLASSMATES, TEACHERS, FAMILY AND FRIENDS FOR A NIGHT OF 
FUN AT FENWAY PARK!

TUESDAY, MAY 14TH 
7:10PM

TICKET PRICE

VS

BLEACHER 42 & 43  -  $20 PER PERSON*
*INCLUDES DONATION TO PTC

STUDENT NAME:   

EMAIL:

METHOD OF PAYMENT: 

RETURN TO SCHOOL IN ENVELOPE LABELED PTC RED SOX GAME

ALL ORDERS ARE SUBJECT TO AVAILABILITY AND FILLED ON A FIRST COME FIRST-SERVE BASIS. ALL ORDERS ARE NON-RE-
FUNDABLE AND ALL GAME TIMES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

DEADLINE TO ORDER: JANUARY 28TH 

TUESDAY, MAY 14
7:10PM

ROCKIES VS. RED 
SOX

TICKETS
 # OF TIX ___@$20

TOTAL AMOUNT:
$_______

NIGHT AT FENWAY PARK

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT SEEMA MELONI AT SEEMA.MELONI@GMAIL.COM

PHONE:

CLASS:

CHECK- MADE PAYABLE TO: HILLSIDE PTC CASH

HILLSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


